Chairman’s Statement

With its successful listing on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”)
on 13 April 2000, last year was proved to be a milestone for the Group’s development. Our
successful public listing not only provided sufficient funds for the Group’s further expansion, but
also strongly strengthened the Company’s reputation and prestige in fashion retailing industry.

Though it is expected that the retailing market of Hong Kong will not rebound significantly in the
near future, Management is confident that with the innovative marketing strategies and our
strong brand names, the Group will be able to reap good return in the years ahead.
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